Rumpke Consolidated Companies Inc. is proud to be the collection service used for
trash removal in the Village of Cedarville. There are some important things to
remember about your weekly trash pick up.

Rumpke observes six holidays yearly. Our offices are closed on the following days:

New Year’s Day
Memorial Day
Fourth of July

Labor Day
Thanksgiving
Christmas Day

If your trash pick up day falls on or after the holiday, your pick up will be
delayed by one day for that week only. For example, in 2007 the Fourth of July is a
Wednesday. If your regularly scheduled collection day is Wednesday, it will move to
Thursday, Thursday will move to Friday and Friday will move to Saturday. Monday
and Tuesday collection days will not be affected by the holiday. Regular collection
will resume the following week.

Holidays Observed by Rumpke

New Year’s Day

Memorial Day

Fourth of July

Labor Day

Thanksgiving

Christmas Day
Trash pick-up is delayed one day on these
holidays and all days following during the
holiday week. Normal service resumes the
week following the holiday.

1-800-223-3960 + www.rumpke.com



